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The Board of Directors of YuuZoo Networks Group Corporation (”YuuZoo” or “the Company”) 

(SGX:AFG) wishes to announce that it has made a 2nd request to SGX RegCo to lift the share 

trading suspension which was imposed on the shares of the Company on 19 March 2018. 

 

The board of the Company believes continuing to keep the suspension in place is unjustified 

and deeply damaging to Yuuzoo shareholders and has therefore asked RegCo to lift the 

trading suspension imposed 16 months ago.  

 

When imposing the trading suspension, RegCo stated the trading ban would be lifted when 

“the Exchange is satisfied that the shares of the Company can be traded on a fair, orderly and 

transparent basis”. In this regard, the Company has provided the market all the information 

RegCo has asked for, and shareholders can trade on a fair, orderly and transparent basis.  

 

The Company has further informed RegCo that if it believes there is any information that could 

impact the value of YNG Corp shares which has not been disclosed to the market, the 

Company requests RegCo to kindly state what information the Company still needs to provide. 

YNG Corp will then immediately provide that information to RegCo and to the investing public. 

 

 

18 July 2019 

For and on behalf of the Board of  

YuuZoo Networks Group Corporation   

  


